
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: November 21, 2022: Quick Notes  

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, the Board, approved supporting the Madison 

County Business League and Foundation’s 2023 Legislative priorities which are as 

follows: 

 

 The Bozeman Road and Reunion Crossing Parkway   
 

 The Broadband Program 
 

 Storm Water/Drainage/Water/Sewer 
 

 Widening Interstate 55 between Highway 463 and new Reunion Crossing Interchange  
 

 

 The Board acknowledged a letter from the Natural Resources Conservation Service 

approving an additional $1.6mm for the planning and design of a flood control solution 

for the entire Bear Creek Watershed.  

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Clarkdell Estates. This is a 5-lot subdivision on 

29.55 acres with no public infrastructure. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Windy Hill Estates. This is a four-lot subdivision on 

14.84 acres with no public infrastructure. It is bordered by existing roads Windy Hill 

Drive, Willow Way Drive and Stormy Drive. 

 

 The Board approved a $5,000 contribution to the American Red Cross.  From July 1, 

2021, to June 31, 2022, the American Red Cross provided almost $20,000 in direct 

disaster assistance in Madison County. 

 

 The Board approved allowing MCEDA to construct a pad for the Megasite Fire Station. 

By having MCEDA construct the pad with on-site material from a road project, the cost 

to the county is reduced by approximately $147,000. 

 

 

 

Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, December 5, 2022,  

at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 

 

 


